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Ref No: 
17 March 2016 
 
Ms. Osnat Lubrani 
Resident Representative 
United Nations Development Programme 
Suva, Fiji 
 
Dear Ms. Lubrani, 
 
Subject: Vanuatu endorsement and participation in the Disaster Resilience in Pacific SIDS (RESPAC) 
project 
 
In my capacity as Direct General of the Ministry of Climate Change, I would like to endorse the regional project, 
Disaster Resilience for Pacific SIDS (RESPAC), with the goal to effectively address the consequences of, and 
responses to, climate related natural hazards. 
 
The Government of Vanuatu looks forward to working with UNDP and its partners to implement the RESPAC 
project in the Vanuatu. The focal point from the Government of Vanuatu is David Gibson, Director for the 
Vanuatu Meteorology and Geo-hazards Department. 
 
.Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
 
CC: UNDP Deputy Resident Representative, Ms. Akiko Fuji,  
     : Mr. Kevin Petrini UNDP Resilience and Sustainable Development Team Leader,  
     : Mr. David Gibson, Director, Vanuatu Meteorology and Geo-hazards Department 
     : File 


